
 

                 OUR SCHOOL MANTRA: 

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, 

RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of 

others The SPIRIT we all know 
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Nursery: DIAMOND: AM: Zayaan and Sadik for practicing their homework every day.  PM: 

Mahershah and Bana for using a loud and nice voice. 

Reception: CORAL: Victor, excellent Maths.  Saif, improvement in his behaviour. RUBY: 

Leen and Kashaf for being superstars in Maths. 

AMBER: Intisar, great subtractions this week.  Ghadir for starting to read. 

Year 1: JADE: Mahir, outstanding behaviour and participation.  Maria for being a role 

model and trying her best every day. EMERALD: Zainab and Alaa, TURQUOISE: Bridget and 

Amaan, always making the right choices. 

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Dana and Mustafa, working extremely hard in Arithmetic. ONYX: Farah 

and Muhammad A, amazing progress in reading and writing.  SAPPHIRE: Imaan and 

Hidayat, showing great focus in their work. 

Year 3: TOPAZ: Anais and Aisha, supporting other children with their learning. 

AQUAMARINE: Sally and Ruqayah-Noor, showing perseverance.   

OPAL: Omarih and Sharjeel, always being sensible in and out of class. 

Year 4: GARNET: The whole class, showing integrity at the Science Museum. ZIRCON: 

Naser, for improving his presentation.  Daniel, trying so hard on his presentation. 

AMMOLITE: Zarlash and Anaya, being reflective learners, taking on feedback.    

Year 5: AMETHYST: Mohammad B and Hawwa, improved confidence, asking/ answering 

questions in lessons. MOLDAVITE: Adeeba, perfect start back and success in everything we 

do. Zakeria, big improvement in learning/behaviour. PEARL: Tayyaba, amazing role 

model.  Yusuf N. showing positive behaviour. 

Year 6: QUARTZ: Eilin and Ali G, TANZANITE: Fatima and Isaac, LAPIS-LAZULI: Rabeegh and 

Juri for really persevering with their studies. 

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS! 

STARS OF THE WEEK ENDING FRI 1ST MARCH, 2024 Friday March 1st, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are thrilled to announce an 

upcoming month filled with 

exciting events that promise not 

just fun, but also valuable 

opportunities for our students. 

Firstly, we are overjoyed to invite 

all the wonderful women in our 

community to a special Women's 

Day celebration at the school on 

March 8th at 9:30am. It will be a 

morning dedicated to pampering 

and celebrating all the amazing 

women in our lives. Also, we 

have the World Book Day 

Festival of Reading Activities on 

March 7th. This event aims to 

cultivate a love for reading 

among our students.  

We will be hosting a Careers 

Week, 5th -8th of March, 

featuring esteemed guest 

speakers from various 

professional fields. 

 Lastly, we will be participating in 

Red Nose Day, Friday 15th of 

March, a charitable event aimed 

at raising funds for a good cause. 

It is a wonderful opportunity for 

our students to come together, 

have fun, and contribute to a 

meaningful charity effort. We are 

looking forward to a term filled 

with laughter, learning, and 

giving back to the community. 

We hope to see all parents and 

students actively participating in 

these events and making lasting 

memories together. 

DINNER MONEY AND PARENT PAY 

YOU ARE INVITED TO ASSIST IN OUR CAREERS DAY AND WORLD BOOK 

We have these upcoming events that we would love to see you contributing to, to 

make them successful as usual.  

Are you in a job that you would like to speak about and answer questions from our 

children? Please let Ms Rosewell or your child's class teacher know that you are 

willing to share details about what you do, during our career's week from 5th -8th 

of March, whether via zoom or in person.  What is your job about? 

Is it something that you would encourage others to do? 

Do not hesitate to reach out to Mr Carter, class teachers or me. 

 

Our World Book Day Activities Day is on Thursday the 7th of March. We will have 

authors in school, as well as a day packed with activities that can motivate children 

to read. However, every year we ask our parents to volunteer to READ TO OTHER 

CHILDREN AT SCHOOL. We are inviting you in again to come with a book of your 

own, or we can supply one for you to read to any year group of your choice.  

Last year we had some parents in, and this was a success on the day. Please speak 

to Ms Rosewell, inform the office, or class teachers if you are interested in reading 

at school on our World Book Day. 

 

 

 

On any given day, we can 

enjoy science, drama or 

just walking around. 
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UPCOMING DATES AND EVENTS! 

• Fri 1st Mar – Secondary Offer Day  

• Mon 4th – Fri 8th Mar - National Careers Week 2024 and Learn to 

Ride with Cycling Instructor    

• Tues 5th Mar - Yr4 Garnet/Zircon Classes Shri Swaminarayan Mandir 

Hindu Exhibition  

• Tues 5th Mar – Street Dance (Dance Days Ltd) organised by RA 

Crystal Teacher  

• Tues 5th Mar – Author visit workshop for EYFS organised by RA 

Crystal Teacher  

• Thurs 7th Mar- World Book Day Festival- Pupils dress as book 

characters (£1) – parents invited in to read or listen to readers. (Lots of 

activities)   

• Thurs 7th Mar - Yr4 Ammolite Class  to visit Shri Swaminarayan 

Mandir Hindu Exhibition  

• Fri 8th Mar – All Women invited in school for Women’s Day 
pampering.  

• Fr 8th March- Careers Day 

• Sun 10th Mar – Mother's Day  

• Sun 10th Mar - Tues 9th Apr – Ramadan  

• Mon 11th Mar – Science Day Workshop Reception Yr1 & 2    

• Tues 12th and Wed 13th Mar – School photos (Individuals and 

siblings)  

• Tues 12th Mar – Science Day Workshop Yr2 Yr3 & 4   

• Wed 13th Mar – Science Day Workshop Yr5 & 6   

• Thurs 14th Mar – SEND Coffee morning -Parents will be leading SEND 

discussions. Parents please come and participate. 

• Fri 15th Mar - Red Nose Day A Non-Uniform Day and Cake Sale 

• Mon 18th and Tues 19th Mar - Parents Evening  

• Sat 23rd Mar - World Maths Day  

• Mon 25th Mar- Autism Awareness-Everyone wears BLUE to 

school on the day       

• Thurs 28th Mar– World Autism Awareness Day  

Easter Holiday  

             Friday 29 Mar to Friday 12 April 2024   

Attendance Matters 

We have booked coaches and tickets for 

children to attend Chessington Theme Park, 

as a reward for the amazing attendance that 

we have been having recently.  

We have also re-ordered vouchers for our 

100% attendees, for those who were owed 

last term and for those who are still in the 

running to receive vouchers for their 

excellent attendance to date. 

We will be having hot chocolate with the 

Headteacher again this week and teachers 

will select students from their class to visit 

Ms Rosewell's office to have a casual 

conversation with her  

Please ensure that your child is attending 

every day. Book your appointments during 

hours when the children can still come into 

school and not miss their learning and 

attendance mark.  

DO NOT BOOK HOLIDAYS DURING SCHOOL 

TIME. THIS NEEDS TO STOP. Everyone would 

like cheap holidays, but we have a legal duty 

to ensure children are at school during 

school time. 

 

IT IS GARDENING TIME AGAIN! 

We are kindly asking for donations of 

seeds, simple garden tools or gloves for 

our annual garden project. 

Please give your packets of seeds to the 

students so that they can give to Ms 

Rosewell or their class teacher.  

Our children enjoy gardening, we do not 

want them to miss out this year, due to 

lack of funding. 

Year 6 Pupils Visited Parliament again 

 

 

 

 

 


